INITIAL SUPPORT EMAIL

Subject line: We need your help! 
Alternate subject line: Join us in supporting School Choice. 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We hope this letter finds you well. School Choice in Arizona has afforded us the opportunity to select the school environments for our children that best serves each one’s uniqueness – private school, public school, or charter. 

This program, along with other tax credit opportunities for Arizona taxpayers, allows you to make tax credit donations and receive a dollar-for-dollar state tax credit. Your private school tax credit donation to Arizona Private Education Scholarship Fund, Inc. (APESF) provides tuition scholarships to students attending Arizona private schools. These scholarships are what make it possible for Peter and Mary to attend Arizona’s Best-Fit Private School, where they are thriving. 

Please join us in supporting Peter, Mary, APESF, and school choice by making a tax credit donation to APESF. The 2021 maximum contribution amounts eligible for a state tax credit are $2,435 for married taxpayers and $1,219 for single taxpayers. The 2022 maximum contribution amounts eligible for a state tax credit are $2,483 for married taxpayers and $1,243 for single taxpayers, but please know that any donation amount is much appreciated. Additional information can be found at www.apesf.org. When making your tax credit contribution either online at www.apesf.org/donate or by check, you can recommend Peter and Mary or ABFPS. Our family sincerely appreciates your willingness to be a part of our academic journey. 

Thank you for all the support you have given to our family throughout the years. It means the world to us! 

Sincerely, 

The Smith Family
